
From: Smoak, Carol
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/25/2013 2:36:04 PM
Subject: RE: Blue Folders

ok
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Monday, February 25, 2013 2:22 PM

To: Smoak, Carol

Subject: Blue Folders
 
Carol,
 
                Do you mind sending Lamont over with another dozen of those blue Governor’s Office folders when he gets 
a chance?  We’re trying to pull together some packets for a meeting tomorrow.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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